
Year-End Reporting Reminder 
Auxiliary Outreach  

As we approach the end of the reporting year, it is essential to reflect on the remarkable 
efforts and dedication each of you has put forth in supporting our community. Your work 
has made a significant difference, and now it is time to showcase all that we have achieved 
together. 

Please compile any remaining reports you may have and forward them to me by April 1st. 
These reports are vital as they highlight our collective contributions to various 
organizations within our community. They provide a comprehensive overview of the impact 
we have made as an organization. 

The effort you have demonstrated throughout the year has been exceptional. Whether 
through volunteering, organizing events, or offering support, every action has contributed 
to our mission. Now, let’s ensure that these accomplishments are accurately reported and 
recognized. 

Please take a moment to complete your Auxiliary Outreach reports and submit them to me.   
Your detailed reporting is crucial in wrapping up the year on a high note and showcasing our 
commitment to improving the lives of those around us. 

Thank you for your hard work and dedication. Together, we have achieved great things, and 
with your reports, we can celebrate our collective impact within the community. 

I have attached the National Program Award for the year.  This must be returned to me by 
March 31st for judging. 

Thank you for all you do 

Patrice Lamb 
Auxiliary Outreach Chair 
Department of SC 
 


